

Enquiries: Sylvia Weyulu Tel: +264 (65) 263 604 Email: sweyulu@evtc.edu.na

24 April 2024

Dear Bidders;

RE: CANCELLATION OF BID NO: G/RFQ/EVTC-04/2024 FOR THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF STATIONARIES TO EENHANA VOCATIONAL TRAINING CENTRE

The Eenhana Vocational Training Centre (EVTC) invited your company through Bid No. **G/RFQ/EVTC-04/2024** on the 08th April 2024 to be closed on the 30th April 2024, for the supply and delivery of stationaries.

You are hereby informed that the above bid is being cancelled in terms of Section 54 (1) (c) of the Public Procurement Act, 2015 (Act No. 15 of 2015) as amended by (Act No. 3 of 2022). The reason for cancellation is that, the goods or services are no longer required.

The Centre appreciates your participation and wishes to work with you in future.

Carra /

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Junias Jakob Centre Manager

Eenhana Vocational Training Centre

Paulus Hamutenya Street

must

Eenhana

Tel: 065 263 600

All Correspondence

Fax: 065 263871

be addressed to the

Namibia

P.O. Box 13434

Eenhana

Centre Manager

Email: <u>info@evtc.edu.na</u> Website:www.evtc.com.na